
SSRO accepts application for a
determination

News story

On 3 December 2021 the SSRO accepted an application from a party to a
qualifying defence contract for a determination under the Defence Reform Act
2014.

The SSRO has been asked to determine the extent to which research and
development costs are allowable, including consideration of Research and
Development Expenditure Credit.
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